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Dear Mr Adeniyi 
  
Licensing Act 2003 
Application for a New Premises Licence 
Premises address 036, 47 Cricklewood Broadway, London, NW2 3JX 
 
I refer to your application for a premises licence for the above premises. The Public Safety 
Team is making a Representation to the Licensing Authority on the grounds of public 
safety. 
 
Providing you are willing to accept the following proposed licence condition the 
Representation will be withdrawn. 
 
Licence Condition 
 

1. The socket outlets or other power supplies used for DJ equipment, band equipment 

and other portable  equipment that are accessible to performers, staff or the public 

shall be suitably protected by a residual current device (RCD) having a rated 

residual operating current not exceeding 30 milliamps. 

 
2. Remove the sudden and imperceptible change in the floor level between the 

restaurant and bar/restrooms/kitchen to prevent trips and falls to customers and 
staff. If this is not possible provide a ramp to minimise the sharpness of the change 
in level. 

 
 
  
In order for the Public Safety Team to withdraw this representation, it will be necessary for 
you to confirm in writing or via Email that you accept the above licence condition.  
 
We will require this condition to appear on the licence schedule should the licence be 
granted.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



Please see a photo of the floor as discussed during my visit. 

 
 
Please note that the setting of the capacity for the premises and means of escape in case 
of fire is dealt with by the London Fire Brigade and you are advised to contact them 
regarding those matters.  

If you are in control of any part of a commercial premise, you are under a legal obligation 
to carry out a detailed fire risk assessment to identify risks and hazards in the premises. A 
fire risk assessment is essential in keeping your premises safe for everyone. You must 
keep a written record of your fire risk assessment if your business has five or more people. 

More information can be found here:  http://www.london-
fire.gov.uk/FireRiskAssessment.asp 

Please let me know if I can assist you further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Chris Pearce 
Public Safety Officer 
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